
From: Carina Weisbach
To: Carolyn Taylor
Subject: FW: Statement of Concern; Application LA19032, Corner"s Pride Farms Ltd.
Date: September 1, 2020 3:50:36 PM

 
 
Carina Weisbach PhD
Approval Officer
 
Natural Resources Conservation Board
Southern Region
#100, 5401 1st Avenue South
Lethbridge, Alberta
T1J 4V6
 
Phone: 403-381 5422
 
 

From: Joe Sonnenberg 
Sent: September 1, 2020 3:10 PM
To: Carina Weisbach <Carina.Weisbach@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Statement of Concern; Application LA19032, Corner's Pride Farms Ltd.
 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dean Jenkins < >
Date: September 1, 2020 at 1:04:03 PM MDT
To: Joe Sonnenberg <Joe.Sonnenberg@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Statement of Concern; Application LA19032, Corner's Pride Farms
Ltd.

﻿
September 1, 2020.
 
Natural Resources Conservation Board
Agriculture Centre, 10,5401 1 Avenue S
Lethbridge, AB
T1J 4V6
 
Att: Joe Sonnenberg
(Approval officer)
 
Re: Application LA19032

mailto:Carina.Weisbach@nrcb.ca
mailto:Carolyn.Taylor@nrcb.ca
mailto:Joe.Sonnenberg@nrcb.ca


Corner's Pride Farms Ltd.
NE-7-7-20-W4M
 
Dean Jenkins
SE-6-7-20-W4
Box 1361 
Raymond, AB
T0K 2S0

 
 
 
I recently received a letter from you to inform me that there is a proposed beef
finisher feedlot
 
located within 1.5 miles of my home.
 
 
This is a letter in opposition and concern. My concerns are obviously the smell
that will be generated 
 
by this proposed feedlot. The increase in traffic and deterioration of the roads is a
concern as a tax 
 
paying citizen. This will decrease the value of our home and property as well as
deter future sales of 
 
said home and property.
 
 
We recently started to build on our property and this proposal is obviously
upsetting.
 
This proposed feedlot will affect the quality of life that we had anticipated and
expected.
 
I am sure there are more suitable locations for a large feedlot such as this. A
location that is far 
 
removed from homes and farms.



 
 
It is my understanding that this feedlot will be owned by someone out of province
therefore not 
 
being directly affected as we are as Albertan citizens.
 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
 
 
 
 
Dean Jenkins
President
Jenkins Contracting 
Box #1361
Raymond, Alberta
T0K 2S0
 

Toll Free: 888-338-1034
 

www.deanjenkinscontracting.com
 
 

http://www.deanjenkinscontracting.com/



